
14
th

 June, 2016 

To 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400001 

Kind Attention: Mr. Vinod Koyande 

 

Security Code: 502448 

 

Sub: Revised Annual Audited Financial Results for the Quarter and year ended 31.03.2016 under SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to your e-mail dated 13
th
 June, 2016 regarding discrepancies in the financial results for the quarter and 

year ended March 31, 2016, we are hereby re-submitting the revised Annual Audited Financial Results for the said 

period. 

 

In this regard, please find enclosed herewith the following:- 

1. The Revised Annual Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2016. 
 

2. Auditor’s Report on Quarterly Financial Results and Year to Date Results of the Company for the quarter and 

year ended March 31, 2016. 
 

3. Declaration pursuant to Regulation 33(3)(d) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

(Amendment) Regulations, 2016, for unmodified Audit Report. 
 

We deeply regret the inconvenience caused to you due to our clerical error and assure you that such mistake will not 

recur in future. 
 

The said revised results have been uploaded on the website of the BSE Limited and on the website of the Company at 

www.rollatainers.in      
 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record and oblige. 

 
For ROLLATAINERS LIMITED  

 
Pankaj Mahendru 

Company Secretary 












